
 

 
The Great British 

Columbia Shake Out! 

 

 

"WEEK AT A GLANCE" Oct. 14-18 We will be participating in an 

earthquake drill on Thursday 

Oct. 17
 
at 11:00 am.  Monday, October 14 

► Thanksgiving Holiday – No school https://www.shakeoutbc.ca 

Tuesday, October 15 

► Boys Volleyball practice after school until 3:30 pm 

► Girls Rec Volleyball Game at Golden Ears at 2:30 pm 

 

 

Wednesday, October 16 

► Primary Cross Country  

► Boys Volleyball Game at MCRS at 2:30 pm 

► Grade 7 Parent Meeting @ 6pm in library 

 

 

HHE SPIRIT WEAR 

AVAILABLE NOW! 

Order your spirit wear 

before November 3st! 

Details are available on 

the parent portal.  

 

Thursday, October 17 

► Girls Competitive Volleyball Game at MCRS at 2:30 pm 

► Earthquake drill 11am 

 

Friday, October 18 

► No open gym 

► Individual Photo Retake Day 

► Munch a Lunch – Little Caesars 

► Halloween Dance 6-8pm. All children must be accompanied 
by an adult.  

  
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October PAC 

Meeting 

The next PAC meeting 

will be held on Monday, 

Oct. 21st at 7pm in the 

library. All parents are 

welcome to attend. 

 

 

HHE PAC 

Fundraiser 

The DFS Fundraiser will 

be held from Oct. 11th to 

Nov. 1st. Please check 

your child’s backpack or 

planner for details. 
https://www.dfscanada.com/sho

p-now 

 

 

Halloween Dance! HHE Boutique Store 

Harry Hooge Elementary School     

will be holding a clothing drive 

starting November 11th until 

November 29th. Items such as 

jackets, pants, shirts, dresses, 

shoes, scarves, and hats will be 

accepted. All sizes 

wanted. Start going through your 

closets! 

During conferences on 

December 5th and December 

6th, the Harry Hooge Boutique 

will be open for shopping in our 

gym. The best part, all items 

are free! 

   Reporting Student Learning 

Teachers are required to communicate 

student progress 5 times during the 

school year starting with 

parent/student/teacher conferences.  

Parent/student/teacher conferences will 

take place the first week of December on 

Thursday Dec. 5th and Friday, Dec. 6th. 

Information regarding sign up times will be 

posted on the portal. 

Conferences will be in-depth and will be 

based on a collection of student work. 

Teachers and students will comment on 

individual learning in a conference format 

rather than a formal written report. At the 

conference, a future learning goal will be 

determined by the student, parent and 

teacher. Notes of each conference will be 

kept in the student’s file. Parents will 

receive a copy of the notes from the 

conference.  

https://www.dfscanada.com/shop-now
https://www.dfscanada.com/shop-now


 
 


